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Shillong, December 24, 2024 : On the joyous occasion of    
Christmas, the Hon’ble Governor of Meghalaya, Shri C H  

Vijayashankar, visited four prominent churches in Shillong to 
celebrate the festive season and extend his heartfelt greetings to 

the people of Meghalaya. 
The Hon’ble Governor visited All Saints’ Cathedral, Cathedral 

of Mary Help of Christians, Jaiaw Presbyterian Church, and Garo 
Baptist Church. At each church, he participated in the Christmas 

prayers and interacted with the clergy, including the bishops and 
other members of the congregations. 

During his visits, the Hon'ble Governor conveyed his warm 
Christmas greetings, emphasizing the universal message of peace, 

love, and harmony that the birth of Christ symbolizes. He lauded 
the churches for their role in promoting spiritual and social values, 
which foster a sense of unity and inclusivity in the state. 

The Governor concluded his visit by wishing the people of 
Meghalaya a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 2025, urging 

everyone to uphold the spirit of togetherness and goodwill. 
 

 


